

XVI European Congress of Psychology Moscow, Russia 2019

5 July 2019

Dear Nadezhda Sergunicheva,

I, on behalf of the European Federation of Psychologists' Association (EFPA) and the Russian Psychological Society (RPS), would like to thank you for your support and attendance of the 16th European Congress of Psychology (ECP 2019) which was held in Moscow, Russia, from the 2nd to the 5th of July 2019.

It was our mission for Congressional Psychologists to create a better future together. In support of this mission, we were able to unite psychologists from various fields of interest and from more than 90 countries. We hope that this rich environment has stimulated productive dialog and fruitful collaboration among colleagues and like-minded professionals.

This letter serves as a **Certificate of Active Participation** and confirms that at ECP 2019 you delivered an oral presentation titled "Family predictors of older preschoolers' interpersonal emotional competence", scheduled Thursday, July 4, 2019, 10:45 – 12:15, as a part of psychology+society section.

We believe your presentation has been a valuable contribution to psychology and wish you all the best in your future work in psychological science and practice.

With best wishes, Prof. Yuriy Zinchenko, President, Russian Psychological Society



Address: Mokhovaya st 11/9 Moscow, Russia

125009

Website: ecp2019.ru Email: info@ecp2019.ru

Phone: +7 (925) 520-66-50